
Many parents had 
questions for 
teachers at three 
way conferences about homework, so I have  
included the DET guidelines to schools on    
homework expectations at various year levels. 

Prep -  Grade 4 

 should not be seen as a chore  

 enables the extension of class work by 

practising skills or gathering of extra           

information or materials  

 will mainly consist of daily reading to, 

with, and by parents/carer or older     

siblings  

  will generally not exceed 30 minutes a day 

or be  set on  weekends or during  holidays 

Grade 5 & 6 

 should include daily independent    

reading  

 may extend class work, projects and  

assignments, essays and research  

 will generally range from 30—45 mins 

per day 

Leap into Learning 

This is the fourth year of our exciting Leap in 

to Learning program where children who are 

enrolled in prep at Carlton PS for the coming 

year have a chance to experience school 

routines and to become familiar with our 

school setting. During this school readiness  

program teachers will also talk to parents 

about how they can help their children to  

settle well into school. Starting in a few 

weeks, the program will run for the rest of the 

year on Thursdays from 1pm-3pm & Fridays 

from 9am-11am. Please see Bec Harris if 

you would like more information. 

 

Athletics Carnival 

A reminder that we need lots of 
helpers and spectators at school 
tomorrow for our annual sports 
carnival. 

 

Hot Chocolate Club  
Congratulations to the following 
children who have joined me at 
Hot Chocolate Club in recent 
weeks. P1 S Vera & Abdinasir 
P /1 F Umar & Adem 1/2 Yousuf & 
Michael 2/3 Khalid 3/4 Lazar & 
Khubayb 5/6 Harshit & Mikki 

 

Parent Opinion Survey 

This week many of our families would have 
received letters asking them to complete an 
online survey about the school. I would ask 
you all to please find the time to complete the 
survey as your feedback is really valuable in 
helping us to continuously improve. 

Welcome to 2/3 Rosie! 

Rosie Parry who teaches dance across the 
junior grades is now also grade sharing in the 
2/3 class with Anne. Rosie will be in the grade 
on Fridays. 

REMINDER—NO SCHOOL ON 
TUESDAY AUGUST 22nd 
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Dates to  

Remember 
 

Friday August 18th  

School athletics carnival 

 

Tuesday August 22nd  

Curriculum Day—no 
school  

 

Farmer’s Market 

The first Saturday of   
every month 8am-1pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next market Sept 2nd 

 

Thursday Sept 7th  

District athletics carnival 

 

Friday September 22nd  

Last day of term three 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Parents are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-

9.00am and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times 

Name: Brandon 

 

 

Book: Animalia by 

Graeme Base 

 

 

Why should other 

people read this 

book? 

This is a book about  

animals but there is 

also a kid. You have 

find the kid in all of 

the pictures. I have 

found some of them 

but it is so hard! 

My favourite animal is the lion. 



 
 

Carlton Primary School 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Enrol now for 
2018 

  
“My learning this year has been impressive! 

This shows that when I persist and keep    
focused that my learning improves.”      

Grade 6 student 
 

 

For more information and school tours  
phone 9347 6022 
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